
NOTICE OF MAKING OF A PUBLIC PATH DIVERSION ORDER 
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990, SECTION 257 

 
THE CHESHIRE WEST AND CHESTER BOROUGH COUNCIL 

(PUBLIC FOOTPATH 22 (PART) IN THE PARISH OF BARROW) 
PUBLIC PATH DIVERSION ORDER 2023 

  
The above Order was made on the 15 August 2023.  The effect of the order 
will be to divert the length of FP22 in the Barrow commencing at OSGR SJ 
48211 68427 then running in a generally south easterly direction for 
approximately 129.6m to OSGR SJ 48294 68337 to a new line 
commencing at OSGR SJ 48211 68423  then running in a generally north 
easterly direction for approximately 6.3m to OSGR SJ 48218 68424) then 
running in a generally northerly direction for approximately 2m to OSGR SJ 
48218 68426  then running in a generally easterly direction for 
approximately 9.4m to the eastern boundary of the garden area at OSGR 
SJ 48229 68429 then running in a generally south eastern direction for 
approximately 107m at OSGR SJ 48265 6394) and then running in a 
generally south westerly direction for approximately 20m to the continuation 
of the footpath at OSGR SJ 48294 68337 
 
A scanned copy or a postal copy may be requested by email application to 
the following address 
PublicRightOfWayWest@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk  
or by post to PROW, Highway Office, Guilden Sutton, CH3 7EX.   
 
Any representations about or objections to the Order may be sent by email 
to the above address or in writing or delivered in writing, addressed to the 
Director of Transport and Highways, PROW, Highway Office, Guilden 
Sutton Lane, CH3 7EX not later than 28 days after 14 September 2023. 
Please state the grounds on which they are made. If no such 
representations or objections are duly made, or if any so made are 
withdrawn, the Cheshire West and Chester Council may itself confirm the 
Order as an unopposed Order. If the Order is sent to the Secretary of State 
for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs for confirmation, any 
representations and objections that have not been withdrawn will be sent 
with the Order. 
 
14 September 2023 

mailto:PublicRightOfWayWest@cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk

